
Brisbane Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the 

month is 

Thoughtfulness 

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Newsletter 
We will be  

holding a 

Number Day  

28th February 

2023, we invite 

parents to come in and take part in a 

maths challenge from 2.30pm 

Refreshments available 

Some of our 

Year 2  

Children have 

been horse 

riding.  

More  

photographs 

on our website 

Photographs 

Anthony Wright will be coming into school after half 
term to take photographs of your child, Tuesday 
28th February, letters have been sent out, if you 
haven’t returned yours yet please return by Friday 
3rd February. This is just so we can work out times 

for you to bring your children in if you require  
photographs with siblings. 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit on 
the day of PE, with your hoodie or 
school jumper, joggers, leggings or 
shorts if warm and a t-shirt.  
Hoodies with the school logo can 
be bought from Identity.  
Please remove any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

World Book 
Day is  

Thursday 
2nd March 

2023 
Dress as 

your  
favourite 

book  
character or wear your Pyjamas 
and bring your favourite book 

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER 
SCHOOL WRAPAROUND CARE 

CLUB ON  
FRIDAY 17TH FEBRUARY 

Thank you for your support.  

Have a lovely week off. 

February 
Half 

Term—  
week of 
Monday 
20th  

February 
Return to school  

Monday 27th February 

Early Breakfast Club/ 

After School Care 

Please book Early Breakfast Club and 

After School Wraparound Care the 

Friday by 10am before the week you 

require it just for staffing purposes. 

Please order lunches before  

Monday morning, you can order for 

the whole half term! 

Tawny/Eagle/Elf 

Owls will be  

visiting the Dock Museum in 

March for a talk and dance  

workshop (dates to follow). 

The children will either walk there 

or the Dock Museum will provide  

a coach. 

 


